
Attention Parents! 

New Vaccination Requirements! 

Students Entering 12th Grades in the 2017-2018 School Year 

All incoming 12th grade students in Ohio schools must have proof that they have the age-appropriate 
meningococcal vaccines.  

Students entering 12th grade must have a second dose of meningococcal vaccine, with a minimum 
interval between doses of 8 weeks prior to entry.  If the first dose was administered after the 16th 
birthday, a second dose is not required.  

Parents are urged to contact their primary care provider for an appointment for the immunizations 
before the first day of school. 

  It is required that we have documentation from physician and/or health department that 
your child has had these required vaccines. This is due the first day of school. After this date 
your child will not be able to attend school until we receive documentation. 

Thank you,  

Michelle West ,RN, BSN, School Nurse 


